[image: image1.png]


Statement by Turkmenistan

at the 37th session of the Working Group of Universal Periodic Review

UPR Review of Nepal 
18-29 January 2021
Thank you, Madame President,
The delegation of Turkmenistan welcomes and appreciates the delegation of Nepal for its constructive participation to the 3rd cycle of the UPR process and thanks for the comprehensive update delivered today on the human-rights in Nepal.
acknowledging the implementation of the 4th National Human Rights Action Plan from 2015 to 2019 and adoption of the 5th National Human Rights Action Plan for 2020-2025;

welcoming the efforts of the Nepali Government to achieve a high economic growth rate of average around 7% in the last few years.
We would like to submit the following recommendations: 

1. to continue its ongoing efforts to improve national mechanisms for the promotion and protection of human rights
2. to further strengthen effective collaboration with the international community to increase investment in food, housing, poverty reduction, employment generation, health care, education, social security and development of people-centric infrastructures. 
In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Government of Nepal a successful UPR Review at its 3rd cycle.

I thank you.

Geneva, “21” January 2021
